## Mayor's Report For

## **April 20, 2020 Assembly Meeting**

residents and current visitors to follow State and local directives to self-quarantine when necessary, practice social distancing and wear cloth masks when in public spaces. Now that the State is beginning the process to reopen the economy, it is important to follow the guidance offered by Governor Dunleavy, Commissioner Crum, Dr. Zink and our local Emergency Operations Center. To find State and local directives visit the Borough's website at <a href="https://www.ci.petersburg.ak.gov">www.ci.petersburg.ak.gov</a> and click on the COVID 19 Information Hub box on the home page. Questions regarding current mandates may be emailed to our local Emergency Operations Center at eoc@petersburgak.gov.